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Welcome to the second edition of Shoot, the new newsletter brought to you by Bury Rifle 

Club.   

If you do not wish to receive this or have any comments/suggestions or would like 

something included in the next issue, then please contact Wayne at 

secretary@buryrifleclub.org.uk  

  

Last months top shooters! 
Congratulations to those who managed 

to achieve the perfect score in August. 

 

S. Clarkson 
C. Harris 
M. Lord 
P. Shaw 

H.L. Temperley 
 

HELP! 
Should anyone know of a solicitor who deals with 

property leases etc who would be happy to offer 

some advice or who could offer a free initial 

consultation, then please let the committee know.  

 

Details of who’s on the committee can be found later 

on in this newsletter. 

 

Thank you. 

 

  
Member Subscriptions 

Dates for your diary: 
 

Q1 = Oct – Dec = due Oct 1st 

Q2 = Jan – Mar  = due Jan 1st 

Q3 = Apr – Jun = due Apr 1st 

Q4 = Jul – Sep = due Jul 1st 

 

Please make payments via bank transfer.  Bank 

details can be found at club at time payments 

are due. 

Social & Presentation Evening 

Saturday 8th February 2020  

Masonic Hall, Bury. 

 

Tickets are limited and allocated on a first come 

first served basis.  Reserve yours now to avoid 

disappointment.   

Look out for further details in other issues of 

Shoot or on the notice boards. 

mailto:secretary@buryrifleclub.org.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

We are still working with the council to obtain a copy of the newly proposed lease so that we can 

officially sign and register it with the Land Registry.  The latest news from the council is that a 

request has been passed to the relevant department to drawer up the lease so that it can be passed 

on to us.  More news will appear in the next issue of Shoot. 

  

Contacting the committee 

Should you wish to make the committee 

aware of an issue, or, have something 

brought up at a committee meeting and 

reported back on, then you can contact 

any of the committee members below: 

Wayne Taylor – Secretary 

Diane Cornforth – Chairperson * 

Margaret Gardner – Treasurer 

Brian Fletcher – Rifle Captain 

Phil Burgoyne – Airgun Captain 

Howard Temperley – Ordinary Member 

 

* As Diane is currently dealing with 

some personal issues away from the 

club, Mr Stuart McArthur has kindly 

volunteered to step into her shoes and 

help out.   

 

The committee pass on their thanks to 

Stuart for donating his time to help out.  

 

Find us on Instagram, find the group BURY 

RIFLE CLUB and hit the join button.  A great 

place to catch up with what’s going on and 

keep in touch. 

Club Opening Times 

Monday   – 19:00 – 22:00 

Wednesday   –  18:30 – 21:00 + 

Thursday   – 14:00 - 16:00 

    19:00 – 21:00 

Friday  - 19:00 – 22:00 
 

Closing times may vary depending on how busy 

the club is. 

 

+ Airguns only on a Wednesday 

 

You will have all noticed by now the improvements being made within the range, these vary 

from a new pistol backdrop, new .22 backboards and new cameras on the firing points and 

lane 5.  Thank you to all those involved. 

Cumbria Summer 2019 

The Summer season is now coming to an end, please don’t forget your last round. 

Round Due  Round Due 

1 13 May  6 22 July 

2 27 May  7 5 August 

3 10 June  8 19 August 

4 24 June  9 2 September 

5 8 July  10 16 September 

 

The winter season is quickly approaching and entries have been submitted, at quite a 

high cost to the club.  Please try to ensure all cards are submitted on time, therefore 

hopefully reducing the possibility of members having to pay their entrance fee. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Feature – Editors Error 
 

In the last issue of Shoot there was a typo error which wasn’t picked up before publication. 

It was suggested that maybe, as a bit of fun, each edition should have a typo error. 

The first person to identify the error will get a mention in the next edition. 

 

Last months winner was Stuart McArthur.   
 

He correctly noted that the opening times stated 19:00 – 10:00 for Monday. 

I had mixed the 24hr clock with the 12hr clock times. 

 

Entries via Facebook, written note left at club (please include details of error, time & date 

entry made and name on the entry), via text on 07825 165033 or by email replying to the 

newsletter email. 

 

Good Luck ☺ 

Club Handicap Competitions 2019 

The competitions are now well underway, all current scores, positions and leaders can be 

found on the club notice boards.  Next months newsletter will have more details. 

Competition contacts – if you have any questions regarding the rifle or pistol competitions 

then your main point of contacts are shown below  Also, there’s our Facebook group – just 

search for BURY RIFLE CLUB and then click the join group button.  You can also find details 

on our webpage www.buryrifleclub.org.uk  under the members section. 

 

.22 Rifle Captain is Brian Fletcher 

AirGun Captain is Phil Burgoyne 

http://www.buryrifleclub.org.uk/

